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17th December 2024 

 
Dear Year 6 Parents,  
 

SATs Information Meeting for Parents 
 
We would like to invite you to a SATs Information Meeting on Monday 13th January 2025. There will be two 
sessions, one at 9am and then repeated again at 6pm, both in the Lower Hall. You may choose which 
session to attend.  
 
All children in Year 6 are assessed at the end of Key Stage 2 using Teacher Assessments and Standard 
Assessment Tests (SATs). These assessments take place early on in May. The aim of the session is to 
provide you with information about these assessments and to give you an insight into the expected 
standard at the end of Year 6. We will also show examples of previous test questions and share ideas on 
how to support your child at home.  
 

We look forward to welcoming you to one of the sessions. If you are unable to attend, the presentation will 
be available to view on the Bowes website shortly after.   
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
 
Lorna Silva 
Acting Deputy Headteacher 


